
Comment on Notice 2012-14
from Kristin Koziol, UMB Bank, n.a.

on Friday, March 30, 2012

Comment:

Dealers should not be required to release their scales until they have received the official award preventing
inaccurate scales from being circulated in the market. In addition, if we are bidding other comparable issues the
same day, we would lose our competitiveness in the market if we had to release our winning scale prior to the
official award.


